



2023-2024 STCS School Calendar







A Message from the Principal

Dear Parents,

As another enriching year at St. Theresa Catholic School has drawn to a close, we would like to extend our deepest gratitude for your unwavering support and collaboration. We believe that open

communication and opportunity for reflection is vital in nurturing a vibrant educational community, which is why we are excited to invite you to participate in our annual End-of-Year Survey.

At. St. Theresa Catholic School, we strive for excellence in providing the most faith-filled and academic learning environment for our students. Your valuable insights and feedback play an instrumental role in helping us shape and improve our programs, policies, and overall school experience. By taking a few moments to complete this survey, you contribute to the ongoing growth and development of our community as we work to fulfill our mission rooted in the pillars of Faith, Service, and Knowledge.

The survey <u>link</u> is provided below and we kindly request that you complete by June 30th to ensure that your voice is heard and your input is considered. We know that working together, we can build an even brighter future for our students, where they can flourish as individuals and make a positive impact in the world around them.

We pray that you and your family have a wonderful summer break making memories and cherishing the time spent with your loved ones.

Safety Corner

Thank you for those that completed our campus safety survey...we look forward to sharing updates in the Fall!

CMG Connect Training

The mission of the Archdiocese's "Safe Environment Program" is to insure the safety of children and young people who have been entrusted to our care in our parishes, schools, religious education classes, and other programs. The Archdiocese <u>requires</u> that any adult (parent, grandparent, aunt/uncle, sibling, etc.) who plans on volunteering at school, chaperoning a field trip, etc. receive this training. It is highly encouraged that all parents complete it before the start of the school year.

The training is online and takes approximately 1 hour to complete. You will be required to complete a criminal background check as part of the registration process. Please make sure you enter your legal name as it appears on your Government Issued ID.

Please visit <u>CMG Connect</u> to complete the online training (<u>instructions here</u>). This certification is good for 5 years, if you have any questions regarding your current certification please reach out to Mayra Reyes at <u>m.reyes@sttheresa.cc</u>.

Summer Reading and Math

Required Summer Reading:

St. Theresa's Summer reading lists and projects are posted on our website at <u>Summer Reading Lists</u>. Simply click on your child's grade level for the 2023-2024 school year. All summer reading is **required for 1st-8th grades**, as is at least one summer reading project. Students are responsible for reading both books, but may choose which book to do the project on. The project is **due on August 25, 2023** and will be counted as an ELA grade for the first quarter! If your student completes a project on the second book, as well, they will receive extra credit.

Required Summer Math:

At the end of every school year, it is our goal for our students to master grade level concepts in preparation for the following school year. In continuing with our plan to strengthen our math curriculum and narrow learning and retention gaps, we believe it is important for students to continue to practice number sense and math ability over the summer. Access to and information about the <u>Summer Math Requirement</u> can be found on our website.

- For rising 2nd-8th graders only
- Must achieve at minimum of 80% mastery on each assigned unit
- Must be completed by August 25, 2023

Important Dates

- **Saturday, July 1 Deadline to order school supplies:** School supply packs will be delivered to the school directly. <u>Order Here!</u>
- Saturday, July 29 (10:00a.m.-1:00p.m.) PTO Used Uniform Sale in the Gym
- Friday, August 11 (5:30p.m.-6:00p.m.) New Parent Orientation in the Fellowship Hall: We are excited to welcome our new families to meet our principal Mrs. Fox and learn more about our school.
- Friday, August 11 (6:00p.m.-7:00p.m.) Meet the Teacher Night: Come drop off your school supplies, visit the classrooms, and meet your teachers!
- Sunday, August 13 (6:30p.m., following 5:30p.m. Mass) Back to School Picnic in the Fellowship Hall and St. Francis Courtyard. Come join our families, teachers, and staff members at our outdoor picnic. St. Theresa Dad's Club will be grilling hot dogs and hamburgers. More details to come.
- **Monday, August 14 Locker Day for 5th-8th.** Students will receive their locker assignments, combinations, and have an opportunity to decorate their lockers.
- Wednesday, August 16 is the FIRST DAY of SCHOOL! Morning Assembly will be in the Gym.
 Parents may walk their children to their class following Morning Assembly on the first day of
 school. There will also be a Tea and Tears for Parents at 8:15 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall right
 after Morning Assembly.
- Wednesday, August 23 First Mass of the school year. All students wear their Mass uniform.



June 10: Deadline for Reimbursement from PTO

Reimbursements for the 2022-23 School Year are due for submission by June 10th. Please be sure to complete the form below along with a copy of your receipts and sent to pto@sttheresa.cc as soon as possible.

Thank you all for your time, effort and support this school year! We hope you all have a safe, fun and relaxing summer! See you in August!

PTO Expense Report

St. Theresa Catholic School 2022-2023 PTO

in new zoom out map

St. Theresa Catholic School

Email: <u>m.reyes@sttheresa.cc</u> **Website:** www.sttheresaschool.cc

Location: 6500 Durford Street, Houston, TX, USA

Phone: (346) 335-1700

Facebook: www.facebook.com/StTheresaCatholicSchool

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sttheresasocial/

St. Theresa Catholic School

St. is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters